M-59 Widening Project
Crooks Road to Dequindre Road

Michigan Department of
Transportation Construction Contract



® MDOT will be widening M-59 from 2-lanes to 3-lanes between Crooks Road and
the City limit at Dequindre Road.

B A portion of the water main crossing M-59 within the MDOT ROW will be
replaced per the City’s request.

B The construction portion of the project cost for the road widening, excluding
the water main upgrade, shall be made through the Economic Stimulus Program.

M The City’s obligation is mandatory pursuant to Public Act 51.

B The City will be 100% responsible for the cost of the upgrade to the water
main which is estimated to be $32,100.

W The design of the project does not qualify for funding from the Economic
Stimulus Program.

B MDOT will contribute 87.5% ($3,161,500) and the City will contribute 12.5%
($451,600) of the estimated design costs.

M The City’s share of the design costs and the water main upgrade are
estimated to be $485,900.



